

March 24, 2017

Dear Dr. Blesso,

On behalf of the Honors Program, the Selection Committee, and the entire Honors community I would like to congratulate you on being selected as the inaugural recipient of the 2017 Dr. Lynne Goodstein and Dr. Peter Langer Award for Honors Advising. Your commitment and eagerness to help the Honors community sets you apart among a very talented field of nominees. You have truly enriched the lives of Honors students, and the Honors Program is incredibly honored to have such a dedicated faculty member.

You will receive an invitation to the Honors Medals Ceremony on Saturday, April 29 at the Jorgensen Center for the Performing Arts where you will be honored with your award. Anne Hill, an event coordinator for the University of Connecticut is assisting the Honors Program with the logistics for the ceremony. She will be in touch with you soon with information pertinent to your participation in the ceremony and will request both a photo and short biography. As part of your recognition, you will receive a \$500 award for pursuing professional development opportunities to enrich and augment advising skills.

Again, I would like to congratulate you on this extraordinary accomplishment and thank you for your continued support of the Honors Program. This award is a personal and professional confirmation of the extraordinary impact you have had on students in the Honors Program.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Lease Butts

Associate Vice Provost for Enrichment Programs

Jennify Law Gott

Director of the Honors Program

Undergraduate Education & Instruction Honors & Enrichment Programs

368 FAIRFIELD WAY, UNIT 4147 STORRS, CT 06269-4147 PHONE 860.486.4223 FAX 860.486.0222 www.honors.uconn.edu

An Equal Opportunity Employer